
Trail Center Legacy Campaign

Original Trail Center Rendering Vision in 2017

You are invited to participate in the legacy of Glendalough State Park with a contribution to our  
90-day Trail Center Legacy Campaign. This is our final stretch to raise $300,000 to ensure both  
the new Trail Center and the Sunset Lake Trail are completed. Every dollar you give during the next 
90 days will be matched up to $100,000 by a generous Park Partner. (See the article on page 5 in 
this newsletter). Your donation is tax deductible as Park Partners in a 501 (c)3 organization. 
 
Please indicate your gift below and return to:
Glendalough Park Partners
PO Box 901
Battle Lake, MN 56515

Enclosed is my donation:
 One time donation now of $_____________________
 2022 donation now of $_________________________ and 2023 pledge of $_ ____________________

 I wish to remain anonymous with this gift.

Please make checks payable to Glendalough Park Partners.

Name:____________________________________________________________________________________
Address:_________________________________________________________________________________
City:_________________________________________ State:___________Zip:________________________
Phone:__________________________________ Email:___________________________________________

For questions or more information, please contact:
Steve Nelson, stevenbrucenelson@gmail.com 
Dan Malmstrom, dmalmstrom@arvig.net 
Peter Christianson, peterc.oakwood@gmail.com 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFT!
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